## **Lisa Edelson**

From: Stephen Spaccarelli <stephenspaccarelli@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, June 21, 2018 10:02 AM

To: Lisa Edelson

**Subject:** Naming of Private Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mayor Casale,

I would like to request the approval of the name "Coyne Hill Rd" for the new private road located at Knevels Ave, as part of the Spaccarelli Subdivision.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your consideration.

Stephen Spaccarelli